
From: Sarda Swain <Sarda.Swain@rcap.co.in> 

Date: Sat, Aug 30, 2014 at 3:48 PM 

Subject: RE: Regarding Your Feedback 

To: Delhi Delivery <delhidelivery@agarwalpackers.com> 

Dear Sidheswar, 

I have booked some Items from Bhubaneswar to Hyderabad on 8th August & My Car on 10th 

August. I received frequent calls   

regarding status of the consignment & also expected time of Delivery. After delivery also I got the 

call like follow up call whether Meterials are reached intime with good conditions.  

In addition to that, whenever I called to Bhubaneswar office (Mukesh, Rakesh, pradhan) & enquired 

regarding my consignment, they have also responded to me irrespective of time.  

Thanks for your services............   

Regards, 
  

Sarda Swain 
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